FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Since the 2022 financial year how many cases of misconduct have there been by trade union reps?
The Council holds the information you have asked for.
1.

What is your policy in dealing with misconduct by trade union reps?
We would use the disciplinary procedure in the normal way.  See below taken from the procedure.

8 Action against a Trade Union representative

8.1 Where disciplinary action is being considered against an employee who is a trade union representative, the normal disciplinary procedure should be followed. Depending on the circumstances, however, it is advisable to discuss the matter at an early stage with an official employed by the union, after obtaining the employee’s agreement.


Is the data you are supplying for all misconduct cases or those which are formerly recorded?

Misconduct cases are investigated which would mean they would be formerly recorded

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
